
From: Warner, Christopher (Law 
Sent: 11/14/2011 8:05:09 AM 
To: Hieta, Karin M. (karin.hieta@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Salvacion, Lisa-Marie' (lisa-

marie.salvacion@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Dasso, Kevin f/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=KXD4L 

Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); 
Redacted 

Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: Meeting on PG&E Smart Grid Projects 

Lisa-Marie, Karin - following up on our discussion last week, I wanted to check on your availability for a 
short informal pre-filing briefing on PG&E's Smart Grid projects sometime this Thursday. Kevin Dasso, 
our lead Smart Grid senior director, would lead the briefing and we could meet you either down here at 
77 Beale or up at the CPUC. If Thursday is available, let us know, or if another day is preferable, let us 
know as well. 

Thanks! 

Chris Warner 
PG&E Law 
415-973-6695 

SB GT&S 0644580 
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